Technical Manager

TO: Board of Directors

Mike Fletcher, Executive Director
FROM: Nathan Hughes, Technical Manager
SUBJECT: March 2022 Update

e Vernonia Radio Site
o The fencing project has been completed and the location is now much more secure.
e CAD
o Attended CentralSquare Engage. Attended many different sessions by both CentralSquare and
their users. Gained a better understanding of the direction CentralSquare is going with its CAD
software and related products.
e Network
o The SD-WAN CAD connection was updated to improve the stability and throughput.
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